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Hon. Texas Attorney General Ken Paxton,

On behalf of the fiercely loyal Texas voters who have elected
you three times—drawn to your unblemished record, relentless
service,  and  ironclad  conservative  principles—I  extend  my
heartfelt congratulations and unwavering support as you launch
your campaign for the U.S. Senate. Texas doesn’t just need
another senator; we need a warrior, and you, General Paxton,
are the most qualified leader to answer that call.

Your  career  is  a  testament  to  honor,  courage,  and  an
unshakable commitment to the Lone Star State. It takes guts to
confront  our  enemies—whether  they’re  radical  leftists  or
spineless  so-called  “allies”  within  our  own  ranks.  You’ve
repeatedly  proven  that  you’ll  fight  for  what’s  right,  no
matter who comes at you. We’ve seen this alongside Senator Ted
Cruz and President Trump, both battered by the Deep State for
daring  to  defy  the  swamp.  You’ve  stood  tall  with  them,
fearlessly confronting Biden’s tyrannical abuse of power and
the illegal imposition of same-sex marriage against the will
of Texans.
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nothing more than to see you torn apart. Yet, your tireless
campaign and crystal-clear vision have rallied the electorate
around you. Texans know you’re not just the best person for
the Attorney General’s office—you’re the only one we can trust
to combat Washington’s corruption as our next senator. We will
not let you face this defining battle alone.

America is under siege, not just from foreign threats but from
a calculated, treasonous takeover within our own borders. The
public  is  being  manipulated  through  market  rigging,
monopolistic mergers, and the suffocating grip of Big Tech’s
information  cartels.  This  isn’t  just  greed—it’s  sedition.
You’ve already demonstrated your resolve by wielding antitrust
laws to dismantle these schemes and protect our sovereignty.
Texas needs that same ferocity in the Senate.



General  Paxton,  your  legacy  is  forged  in  the  fire  of
conservative conviction. You’ve addressed voter fraud head-on
when  others  cowered,  shielded  Texas  from  the  federal
government’s suffocating overreach, and defended the bedrock
of our Republic against all odds. Meanwhile, John Cornyn—our
current senator—has proven himself utterly ineffective. He’s a
globalist  sellout  who’s  spent  years  idly  watching,  doing
nothing for Texas while cozying up to the D.C. elite. Cornyn
has failed us miserably, and it’s time to send him packing.

As President Trump has warned, “They’re not after me; they’re
after you. I’m just in the way.” The same applies to you,
General Paxton. The radical Democrats and their RINO enablers
fear you because you stand in their path. Texas demands a
senator who will fight, not fold—and John Cornyn has folded
every chance he’s had.

I wish you strength and victory on this critical journey to
defend America, our Constitution, and the values that make
Texas great. You’re not just running to replace Cornyn—you’re
running  to  bury  his  failed  tenure  and  restore  authentic
leadership to the Senate. Texans stand with you, ready to
unseat  that  ineffective  relic  and  send  our  strongest
conservative  champion  to  Washington.

Sincerely,

Amil Imani
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